Customer Notice, Posted on Wenatchee Valley Shuttle website’s home page:

Effective December 13, 2013 Wenatchee Valley Shuttle will change its rates. One-way fares will
be $45.00 and round-trip fares will be $90.00, all taxes and costs are included in this price.
Should you need to contact us, please email Monique
at monigque@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com (509) 293-5773. Issued November 13th, 2013. To
comment or oppose this proposal you may contact Washington State Utilities

. commission http://www.utc.wa.gov/consumers/Pages/ConsumerComplaints.aspx




